
May 22, 2021 
 
 
 
RE: Bridal Veil Mountain Resort Project 
ATTN: MS. JENNIFER GOAD 
 
 
 
Dear Ms. Goad, 
 
 
I recently came across on Facebook and ad for the Bridal Veil Mountain Resort webinar.  After 
watching and listening to the team behind the BVMR, I was blown away at the potential of this 
project.  I have two little girls who would love to visit Vancouver and enjoy the winter activities 
at the BVMR.  I hope the government of British Columbia can move pick this project. 
 
 
Best regards, 
 
Hendry Winarto 
Orlando, Fl.    
 


